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Next Meeting, Wednesday, August 28, 2013, 6:30pm, 
Shea Hospital, Scottsdale
Ultrasound for Critical Care Physicians
Critical care (as well as other) physicians are increasingly using ultrasound at the bedside. In order to provide continuing medical education on ultrasonography, the SWJPCC has posted its first "Ultrasound for Critical Care Physicians", in this case a patient with sickle cell disease who had an ultrasound of his heart shortly after a cardiopulmonary arrest. While print journals can show only static images, the capacity of an on-line journal to show movies of the ultrasound is used to give the reader optimal education. The first case was done in a Socratic question and answer format to stimulate critical thinking similar to our "Case of the Month" series. We hope you enjoy the first of what we hope will be many. If you have an ultrasound that illustrates a common diagnosis or is interesting, please submit to the editor at rickrobbins@cox.net,   swjpcc@cox.net, or http://www.swjpcc.com/submit-article/.
December 2013 Tucson Symposium
Tucson is planning a day long symposium for December. The exact date and place are yet to be determined. Joe G. N. "Skip" Garcia, M.D., the new Vice President for Health Sciences at the University of Arizona, has agreed to be a speaker. 

Video Hookup with Tucson

The possibility of having a video link with Tucson so that joint meetings can be held is being explored. Currently, we are in hopes of having this available for the September meeting. The cost of the video link is uncertain but we are considering once every quarter. 
July 2013 ATS Meeting

Notes from the July meeting in Tucson are posted at July 2013 Arizona Thoracic Society Notes. This was the first meeting in Tucson and was well attended. 

